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FLAS Community Education has teamed up with 
National Flag Football to bring a spring Flag Football 
League to Forest Lake Area Schools. Our parent surveys 
from the fall Football League showed both parents and 
players wanted a longer football season. National Flag 
Football is a partnership that allows us to offer the 
program without the overhead and workload of starting 
and running a new league.  

Spring Flag Football runs on Sunday afternoons starting 
with a practice followed by a game for each team. By 
offering the program on Sundays, there are few other 
conflicts for families. This also allows our players to 
participate in our baseball league or other activities that 
traditionally run evenings during the week.  

We had over 150 players in our first season. This is 
consistent with our fall numbers and surpassed 
expectations for a first year program. We expect to see 
this number grow next spring.  

Spring Flag Football

Quick Updates 
Skating Lessons continue to bring in around 100 participants. The younger levels fill quickly, so we are looking at a 
way to offer more sessions for our youngest beginners. Our lead skating instructor also has a passion for speed skating 
which led us to offer a Speed Skating class for the first time this past fall.

Participation numbers doubled for Junior High 7-8 grade Girls Basketball, so we added a second team this year. Coach 
Whitney Fenne was a great addition to our coaching staff. She coached the 7th grade team while Coach Tim Eckert 
continued to work with our 8th grade girls. A huge thank you to our girls coaches for a great season of teamwork, 
growth and smiles. We are excited to see the boys teams have an increase of 7 players. We are expecting several more 
registrations before the season starts in January.  

Junior High Basketball


